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California ESG Regulatory Reporting Requirements 

Belden is committed to understanding and complying with ESG-related regulations and frameworks across the 

globe. As these frameworks are introduced and continue to evolve, we are dedicated to staying up to date with 

relevant regulations. 

We are aware of California’s new regulations around climate – Assembly Bill (AB) 1305, Climate Corporate 

Data Accountability Act (SB 253), and Climate-Related Financial Risk Act (SB 261). We are making dedicated 

efforts on the topics included in these bills and are working towards providing our first disclosure in 2026. 

More information about our ESG program can be found on our website. 

 

 
Regards, 

 
 
Brian Anderson 
Senior Vice President – Legal, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary 
 
 
  

https://www.belden.com/
https://www.belden.com/Resources/Sustainability/Environment

